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September 23, 2021 

       

 

Councilmember Mark Levine 

New York City Council 

500 West 141st Street 

New York, NY 10031 

 

RE: Application Withdrawal 

C 210261 ZMM 

 N 210262 ZRM 

629-633 West 142nd Street Rezoning 

 New York, NY  

 

 

 

Dear Councilmember Levine: 

 

We are counsel to the owner of the above-referenced Premises.  We seek to withdraw the 

referenced application effective immediately. 

 

Thank you to the Councilman, Community and all others involved, both public and private, for 

their efforts. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Eric Palatnik, Esq. 

 

 

Cc:  

Community Board # 9 (NYC) 

City Planning Commission 

Department of City Planning 

Manhattan Borough President Gale Brewer 
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